
 

 

 
 
 
 

CITY OF CORONA 

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

To Receive Public Input and Proposals Regarding City Council District 
Boundaries 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to California Elections Code Section  

EC  21607.1 the City Council of the City of Corona will hold a public hearing 

to receive input regarding potential redistricting of Council Member districts. 

Public Hearing #3 is scheduled as follows: 

DATE:  Wednesday, February 16, 2022   

TIME:  7:00 p.m., or thereafter  

LOCATION:    Council Chambers, at City Hall, 400 South Vicentia Avenue, in 
said City of Corona   

 

The public is invited to attend and/or submit information regarding their 
Communities of Interest, and proposed division boundaries for the 2021-2022 
redistricting process. Complete redistricting information can be found at 
remapcorona.org  

 

 

Questions or input may also be emailed to: cityclerk@coronaca.gov 

 

 

 

PUBLISHED: February 9, 2022 

Sylvia Edwards, City Clerk 
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